
 
 

 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS & SHIPPERS  
 

RODRIGUES SERVICE  
 

The Mauritius Shipping Corporation Limited (MSCL) wishes to 

inform its clients that it is bringing a new change in its cargo operations 

model which aims at fostering efficiency, enhancing productivity, and 

increasing the optimization of our maritime services.   

 

Consequently, the lead time for cargo receipt and its loading 

onboard the seagoing vessels, MV Black Rhino and / or MS Mauritius 

Trochetia, has been reviewed.  The port stay of our vessels for cargo 

operations will now be three (3) calendar days in Port-Louis and three 

(3) calendar days in Port-Mathurin. 

 

All stakeholders and shippers of cargo are requested to adjust 

themselves to the new sailing patterns with departure of vessel(s) 

now targeted at NOON. 

 

  Henceforth, all shippers of perishable goods (vegetables and 

refrigerated / chilled / frozen) and containers of dangerous goods will 

be requested to deliver their consignment not later than 15 00 hrs. 

on the eve of the departure of the vessel. 

  

 

MSCL Management 

25 July 2022 


